NORTH ALAMO

WATER SUPPLY CORPORATION

PRESS RELEASE

March 23, 2020
Contact: Nora N. Garza
956-383-1618
420 S. Doolittle Road, Edinburg, TX 78542

Topic: North Alamo Water Supply Corp. takes steps to protect against COVID-19

North Alamo Water Supply Corp. wants to reassure its customers that it will continue to provide safe,
clean drinking water and reliable sewer services during the COVID-19 emergency.

Following best health practices, we are implementing procedures to protect our customers and
employees. We will temporarily close the lobby at our business office, located at 420 S. Doolittle Road,
Edinburg, starting Tuesday, March 24.

We are encouraging customers to use alternative payment methods such as:

e Online: NAWSC.com. You can also apply for New Services online.

e Mail
¢ Night Drop, located at the business office. Please place your check and statement in an
envelope.

e Drive through at the business office from 8 a.m. to 5 p.m.

Please call the office at 956-383-1618 for more information and check our Website, NAWSC.com, for
updates.



